
 

 

To: District 5160 – Rotary  

From: Dan Stroski, President Elect 
Woodland Rotary Club - Noon  
 

Subject: WHS Scoreboard Grant / Completed 

This is to advise that this project is completed. To summarize:  

 12/19/2019 We were contacted by then Mayor Richard Lansburgh to assist in the renovation 
project at the High School. We focused on helping to replace a 30-year-old aging scoreboard.  

 05/06/2020 we submitted a grant application for funding consideration.  

 07/25/2020 we received an award of $9,300.00 from the District to help in funding this 
project.  

 08/02/2020 we received the grant check and deposited it. After two very successful fund-
raising efforts on our part (February 20, 2020 and 2021), we raised enough money to complete our part 
of the contribution towards this project.  

 04/02/2021 we ordered the new sign.  
 4/29/2021 the new sign is in place and undergoing a thorough function check. 
 Grand opening celebration has yet to be determined. We are coordinating this with the School 

District 

This purpose of this memo is to now begin the close out process of this grant. Attached please find a 
copy of the check we sent to the vendor for payment. We now believe that we have completed this 
project and that all of our obligations toward this grant award have now been satisfied.  

Sincerely, 

Daniel J Stroski 
Dan Stroski President – Elect  
Woodland Rotary Club 
 





 



 
 

First Photo is the old sign. 
Second Photo is a picture of our cancelled check. 

The last Photo is of new sign installed. 


